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Sen. Krueger and her colleague Sen. Brad Hoylman submitted the following joint letter to the

City Council for its hearing on Mayor Bloomberg's East Midtown rezoning proposal. They

argued that the plan in its current form is the flawed result of a rushed process, and that it

would need dramatic, major changes in order to accomplish its stated goal of ensuring East

Midtown's future as a premier commercial hub.
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